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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

In the upcoming land management plan please keep our local recreation in mind. I am personally a paddler, our

use as a group of all of the river systems around the southwest part of the state is extensive. We love our rugged

unmanicured creeks around Crested Butte (slate, east, Taylor, Oh Be Joyful, Daisy creek) as well as traveling to

the more desert regions on the San Miguel and others on the Uncompagre plateau like Escalante creek. I of

coarse would hope for more protection of these areas such as Wild and Scenic designations but at the very least

just leaving them well alone is fine to me. Myself and others included like the ruggedness and are not looking for

pit toilets or anything else to be added we just want there to be clean water and no mining, oil wells, or logging in

the areas we love to paddle. Thanks for the consideration

Jack

 


